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Mayor Jacobs Talks Roads, Schools, and Presidents' Day 
 
KNOXVILLE, Tenn.— During his Weekly Update, which will post about 3 p.m. today, Knox 
County Mayor Glenn Jacobs talks about a $1.8 million project to realign Bishop Road, Taggart 
Lane, and Norman Jack Lane. 
 
He also talks about Knox County Schools’ search for a new superintendent and shares a short 
message about Presidents’ Day. 
 
Please note: Knox County government offices—including convenience centers, libraries, and the 
health department—will be closed on Monday, February 21, 2022, in observance of Presidents’ 
Day. All offices will resume normal operating hours on Tuesday, February 22, 2022. 
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